
CITY OF WINONA 
***MEETING CANCLED*** 

Regular City Council Meeting 
520 Dallas St. Winona, TX 75792 

Tuesday, January 19th, 2021 
6:30 PM 

 

 
 

REGULAR CITY COUNCIL MEETING NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

 
The Regular City Council Meeting of the Winona City Council scheduled for January 19th, 

2021 is hereby cancelled.  In accordance with the Texas Open Meetings Act, Texas 

Government Code chapter 551, proper notice will be posted regarding any future meeting to 

discuss the January 19th, 2021 agenda items.  

 

 

 

       ________________________________ 
       Deana Powell, City Secretary 
 

 

 

 

The City of Winona City Hall and Community Center (where meeting is held) are wheelchair accessible and 

accessible parking spaces are available in front of both front facing doors. Persons with disabilities who plan to 

attend this meeting and who may need auxiliary aids or services such as interpreters for persons who are deaf 

or hearing impaired, readers, or large print, are requested to contact the City Secretary’s office at 

(903.877.3381), FAX your request or questions to (903.877.2370), email: citysecretary@winonatexas.com or 

call TDD 1-800-RELAY-TX at least two (2) working days prior to the meeting so that appropriate arrangements 

can be made.  



CITY OF WINONA 
***MEETING CANCLED*** 

Regular City Council Meeting 
520 Dallas St. Winona, TX 75792 

Tuesday, January 19th, 2021 
6:30 PM 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Regular City Council Meeting of the governing body of the City of 

Winona that was to be held on January 19th, 2021 at 6:30 p.m. at the Winona Community Center, 520 

Dallas Street, Winona, Texas has been canceled.  

 

________________________________________ 
Deana Powell, City Secretary , City of Winona, TX 

 

I, the undersigned authority, do hereby certify that the January 19th, 2021 notice of cancellation of 

meeting of the governing body of the City of Winona is a true and correct copy of said notice and that I 

posted a true and correct copy of said notice on the bulletin board outside at the City Hall of Winona, 

Texas located at 110 Dallas Street and also on the bulletin board outside at the Community Center 

located at 520 Dallas St, Winona, TX, both are a place convenient and readily accessible to the 

general public at all times and said notice was posted on January 15th, 2021 by 6:30 p.m. and 

remained so posted continuously for at least 72 hours. 

I further certify that the following news media was properly notified of this Cancellation as stated 

above as well as properly posted to the City website at www.winonatexas.com/public-information. 

Tyler Morning Telegraph 

Fax (903)596-6287 

 
 
 
________________________________________    
Deana Powell, City Secretary, City of Winona, TX     

 

This public notice was removed from the official posting board at the City of Winona City Hall and 

Community Center on the following date and time:  

 

__________________________________   ________________/____________ 

Removed by       Date            Time 

 City Secretary’s Office 

 City of Winona, Texas  


